
At Brinsworth Whitehill Primary School we aim to create a supportive learning environment where  
everyone is encouraged to grow, develop and achieve their full potential 

                                                                                                                                          
                                                                                                                                           
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
Date: Thursday 9th May 2019  

Dear Parent/Carer, 

                              Outdoor Adventure Activity 

On Thursday 16th May, The Y6 children will be taking part in an Outdoor Adventure Activity at Ulley Reservoir as a 
reward after finishing the KS2 SATs. The trip will be led by Mrs Jones and accompanied by Mrs Dobson, Mrs Knight, 
Mrs Hanson and Mr Kerry. All local authority risk assessments have been completed. The children will be travelling 
by Rawmarsh Community School mini-bus. The mini buses will be leaving as soon as the last test has been 
completed: it will be around 11am.  

Our exciting activities will include canoeing, sailing and kayaking. 

This is an outdoor activity and children will be required to bring: 

• Sensible clothing suitable for the activity. Loose fitting clothes, tracksuit bottoms, long sleeve top and old 
trainers. Children must come to school dressed in their uniform with their clothes in a bag to change in to.  

• Coat, hat, scarf and gloves (if it is cold) 
• Waterproofs if they have them (please do not go out and buy them.) 
• Towel (just in case they get wet/splashed.) 
• Packed lunch (we will be having a picnic at Ulley.) 

 

The cost for the trip will be paid for by the school.  

Please be aware that this visit is weather dependent and may have to be cancelled on the day.  

Outings are enjoyable and a very valuable educational experience and we thank you for your support. 

School expects children to behave in an appropriate, sensible manner and to follow the school code of conduct at all 
times. We reserve the right to refuse access to the visit for children who do not meet the acceptable criteria. If you 
are happy for your son/daughter to go on the visit, please complete your consent via Parentpay. 

If there is an emergency and it is important for you to contact your child during the visit, please contact school on 
01709 828242 the trip leader will then be contacted and your child informed. If you have any questions, please 
contact the class teacher. 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Jones 
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